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October 5, 1982

-

Secretary of Commission ,-

ATIN: Docketing and Service Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington DC 20555

Dear Sir:

Codes and Standards

We have reviewed the proposed change to 10 CFR 50 that was published in
the August 18, 1982 Federal Register, which would allow the waiver of the --

Technical Specifications during an emergency situation if it was necessary
to protect the health and safety of the public. We agree with and
encourage this approach since the protection of the public should alwg's
be given the highest priority. We have no further comments to offer et
this time.

Sincerely yours,

:_ 1_ '

Bart D. Withers,

Vice President
Nuclear
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